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Michael Baker <jalepeno4@hevanet.com> Wed, Mar 21, 2018 at 3:35 PM
To: kevin.c.cook@multco.us

Hi Kevin.

I was walking in the Burlington Creek Forest today, 3/21/18, at 11:25 AM.
I came across what looks to me as elk tracks.
This print is more than 1/2 of my size 14 shoe.

This was on the south end of the loop trail after it ascends near the quarry.
The road was trampled with many footprints.
There is a steep rutted elk trail coming down from above the road and the forest between it and NW McNamee Rd.

Michael Baker 
16320 NW McNamee Rd. 
Portland, OR 97231 
jalepeno4@hevanet.com 
(503)799-3391
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